
 

 

April 9, 2014 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Hall 

 

 

 

Present: Ashjian, Borrin, Charest, Larson, Mudgett, Worthen 

Excused: Beadle 

 

 

Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM, and the Minutes of February 12, 

2014 were approved without changes.  Cristina will continue as Chair, and Jean Beadle as 

Secretary, in the annual organization of the Heritage Commission. 

 

The Commission briefly discussed two incoming barn easement applications, and noted the town 

properties to be included in the NH Farm Bureau century farm book project in 2016.  It was 

decided to postpone review of the 2014 work plan until the May meeting.  The Commission 

received updates on various matters, including the activities of the new Village Vision 

subcommittee.  HC members reviewed maps used to discuss potential village boundaries.   

 

Commission members were reminded of the upcoming NHPA Preservation Easements workshop 

in Chichester, on April 24
th

, and the OEP conference (with session on preservation planning) on 

May 3
rd

.  The next HC meeting will be on Wednesday, May14, at 5:30 PM. 

 

Motion: Ed moved to adjourn at 6:30 PM; Mark seconded.  Motion carried – unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cristina Ashjian, Chair, Heritage Commission 


